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The Division has posted an updated Rate Book on the DDD website. This new version, effective  
October 9, 2019, includes the following updates:  

•  Adjustment to HAB and HPD Adopted Rates that were incorrect due to an Excel decimal  
rounding error 

•  Updated language for HAB modifiers 

•  Added HAB ranges 16 to 20 for Table 1 

•  Updated HCPS codes for HNV and HN9 services  

Providers should use these new rates for all claims submitted after October 1, 2019, for services 
provided since July 1, 2019. Any claims for services provided between July 1, 2019, and September 
30, 2019, that have already been paid by the Division prior to September 30, 2019, will be reimbursed 
with the difference in the rate value. Providers do not need to take any additional action on previously 
paid claims. 
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